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August 19, 2024 City Council Inquiry Responses 
 

Councillor Inquiry # Inquiry Dep’t 
Sent to 

Date 
Responded Response 

Councillor 
Ogrodnick INQ#24-24 

1. Why is only half of Sibbald 
Drive being repaved this 
year? 

 
2. How was the decision made 

to only complete the 
Southern half of the Drive 
over the Northern half of the 
Drive? 

Public 
Works 

September 6, 
2024 

The Acting Director of Public Works: 
 
The selection of a paving project takes into 
account the condition of water, sewer, 
sidewalk repairs and roadway repaving.  The 
south half was prioritized due to its aging cast 
iron water mains.  However, due to scheduling 
constraints, this project, which includes both 
water main replacement and roadway 
repaving, has been postponed until 2025.  At 
that time, both the south and north sides will 
be completed. 

 

Written by: City Manager 


